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Arkansas Advisory Committee on 
Petroleum Storage Tanks: December 
30th Meeting Cancelled

12/21/2020

As noted in a previous blog post, Arkansas operates a petroleum storage tank trust fund that provides 
reimbursement for eligible storage tanks that suffer corrective action requirements and third party 
damage claims due to a release of petroleum.

The Advisory Committee on Petroleum Storage Tanks meets monthly at the Arkansas Department of 
Energy and Environment – Division of Environmental Quality to review reimbursement claims.

The December 30th scheduled meeting has been cancelled.
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